
From: Hannah.Kitson@gtc-uk.co.uk
To: M42 Junction 6
Subject: M42 Junction 6
Date: 20 September 2019 10:39:49

Good morning,
 
Thank you for your enquiries with reference; 42J6-SP040, 42J6-SP042, 42J6-SP054 & 42J6-SP039.
 
After having a look on our asset map, we have no apparatus in the area that you are planning to
work in so we do not need to attend the hearing.
 
Kind regards,
 
Hannah Kitson
CAD Technician
GTC
Synergy House
Woolpit Business Park
Woolpit
Bury St Edmunds
Suffolk, IP30 9UP
Telephone: 01359 243266
 
Email: hannah.kitson@gtc-uk.co.uk
www.gtc-uk.co.uk
 

NOTE:
This E-Mail originates from GTC, Synergy House, Woolpit Business Park, Woolpit, Bury St Edmunds,
Suffolk, IP30 9UP
VAT Number: GB688 8971 40. Registered No: 029431. 

DISCLAIMER
The information in this E-Mail and in any attachments is confidential and may be privileged. If you are
not the intended recipient, please destroy this message, delete any copies held on your system and
notify the sender immediately. You should not retain, copy or use this E-Mail for any purpose, nor
disclose all or any part of its content to any other person. Whilst we run antivirus software on Internet
E-Mails, we are not liable for any loss or damage. The recipient is advised to run their own up to date
antivirus software.
Thank you
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